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We need habitat for salmon; nature must have the upper hand in water rights for our 

environmental future. 

We have seen the sale of water from public lands, even in areas hit by drought, in 

order for bottled water to be produced at a profit to a private entity. 

Cold, flowing water is necessary for salmon and to cool the environment. Let's 

protect our right to clean water! 


